South Hinksey Village Hall Management Committee



C/o 5 Manor Road

South Hinksey

OX1 5AS

16th November 2019

Dear Geoffrey

As promised, the Village Hall Committee, at our meeting on Thursday, discussed your email of 14th October.

I think we are actually close to agreement with the Parish Council. In particular, like you, we prefer the present system of annual payment. The Council may pay in arrears or in advance, whichever suits you better.

Hire rates are being held unchanged for the calendar year 2020. £11 per hour is a concessionary rate, considerably below the standard charge. We feel that £363 is a fair charge for 11 meetings, at a nominal rate of £11 per hour. The rate will in future rise in line with other concessionary users. It looks as if from January 2021 this will mean a rise of about £1 per hour for all hirers, but obviously this will depend on the financial climate at the time.

I hope this will be acceptable to the Parish Council and look forward to your response.

Yours sincerely

Linda Slater

On behalf of the Village Hall Management Committee: Peter Rawcliffe, Maggie Rawcliffe, Linda Slater, Ann Allsworth, Louisa Nahhas